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"Should Marijuana Be Legalized?" 
Issue to be Debated in Simulated Trial at Thomas Jefferson School of Law 

Friday, August 23, 2013    
7 - 8:30 p.m. 

 
 

SAN DIEGO -- The national debate on the legalization of marijuana continues this Friday evening, August 23,  
at the Thomas Jefferson School of Law (TJSL)  as the law school and the San Diego Debate Society present a 
simulated trial proceeding, complete with direct and cross-examination of expert witnesses.  The event is 
titled “Should Marijuana Be Legalized?  Issues on Trial.” 
 
San Diego attorney Douglas Holbrook will moderate the event, which will be held in Room 229 from  
7 to 8:30 p.m.  Law students will be able to ask follow-up  questions of the participants. 
 
The public is invited to attend.  There is no cost for admission. 
 
 
EDITORS:  For more information, contact Bill Driscoll, San Diego Debate Society at (619) 384-4343. 
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